
Student Bible study at Cultivate Conference.

Rose Outreach 2017.

 

Andrew and John at Coffee House event.

Nathan delivers Gospel presentation at NCF meeting.

Jason and Rachel meet Alexis (center) for Thanksgiving dinner. 

Dear Partners and Friends...   
Greetings from FGCU & Florida Southwestern State College, 
 

     “Whether therefore ye eat,or drink,or whatsoever ye do,                                   	
     	                  do all to the glory of God.”			 
	  	                    I Corinthians 10:31  -KJV 

CULTIVATE CONFERENCE. In late February SWFL students  
and I joined around 70 others from IV’s Gold Coast campuses  
for a day of Bible study, worship, seminars and campus  
outreach at the University of Miami.  I was privileged to be  
part of a Proxe display team that led an Asian international  
students to Christ during that event.

ROSE OUTREACH 2017. 2017 marked the 11th year we          
have been blessed to hand out free roses and Bible verses to 
hundreds of students on Valentine’s Day.  This year’s event  
went so well that our students plan to do a similar event  
including flowers at Easter.

COFFEE HOUSE. One of our new ministries this semester has 
been Coffee House,which features not only Bible study and wor-
ship, but coffee, food, board games fellowship and open mic 
performances. I even got to sing a Christian song I wrote !

NURSES CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP. NCF has been active both  
on and off campus this winter, doing teachings like, Presenting 
the Gospel and Identity in Christ, plus doing hospital  
preceptorships and offering health screenings for migrant  
workers in Bonita Springs.

THANKSGIVING OUTREACH. Each Thanksgiving our IV students 
who are in town reach out to the campuses or community by 
feeding the needy or inviting “stranded” students to dinner. This 
year a student from International Services at FGCU responded to a 
dinner invitation and subsequently gave her life to Christ.

PRAYER REQUESTS.   • Please pray for our Easter Outreaches at       
       FGCU and FSW in April.  	  
• Please pray for our Focus Week state-wide student training  
       conference in May. 
• Pleas pray for my sister’s kidney stone operation in GA in late  
       May/early June. 
• Please remember that our fiscal year ends June 30th. If you  
       have not yet donated to our ministry this year, please  
       prayerfully consider doing so before June 30th.

THANK YOU for your prayers and financial support which are  
so vital to the success of our ministry.

   Your Campus Missionary,     Bill
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